Transition Year Motto
“Coming together is the beginning.
Keeping together is progress.
Working together is success.”
Henry Ford

Be Active! Participate and Engage 100%
28/02/2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We hope you are all healthy and safe. At this stage of 3 year your son/daughter(s) priority is indeed
in preparing for the Junior Certificate. It is our priority also in ensuring we do all we can to assist our
Junior Certificate students in preparing for these exams.

However, at this stage of the school year we are planning our year groups for the next academic year.
Therefore, your son/daughter will be about to decide if they will enter into our Transition Year
programme in Comeragh College for the academic year 2022-2023 or if they will transfer straight into
5" Year.

The Transition Year policy, transition year presentation and application form are available online on
the school website www.comeraghcollege.ie

Please complete this application form with your son/daughter.
Closing date for application is Monday 7" March @ 4pm.
Transition Year Fee - €350

Only students where payments have been made as per the policy will be allowed to partake in the
programme unless alternative arrangements have been discussed and agreed with the School Principal.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of assistance.

There are a limited number of places for the programme. Parents and students will be notified of a
decision as per the policy.

Should you have any questions on any of the following, you may contact me by e-mail:
jgrant@tipperaryetb.ie

Yours sincerely,
Ms. Jennifer Grant

Transition Year Coordinator
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